March 2021
Dear Friends,

Thanks for your partnership. We have been in this ministry since 1970, and Lord willing we will
continue for a few more years. It has been an awesome ministry with many adventures and
partnerships with our Ethnos360 coworkers around the world.

As you recall, | turned over the directorship of Ethnos360 Communications a few years ago.
Since then, | have been active with the new Director in some of the same roles. Recently we
made a change in ministry.

My new role will be project orientated which will allow me to work half time on specific job
projects and assignments | am given. Katy has chosen retirement status but will continue to
support me in our new role.

My new focus will be:

1.Consultant to the director of communications. | have years of experience and have traveled
to many areas of the world. The Director often calls on my experience, ideas and historical
knowledge.

2.Social Media moderator/commenter. Ethnos360 has great Facebook and Instagram
accounts. | get involved with those who comment and ask questions about world missions and
Ethnos360. Our Social Media has worked well in sharing our vision worldwide.

3.Handling requests for permission to copy/print/or use our copyrighted materials. With our
excellent images and articles, we get many requests.

4.Project-based assignments. | was involved in the development of our very first website and
every new development of our website over the years. There are still many projects that need a
‘wrangler’ to get them done.

My latest project has been working with our Web development team. We have a brand-new
website. Visit us at Ethnos360.org.

I’'m including a letter from our home church in Orlando that gives a background on our ministry
outside the office. Our missionary vision will always continue with those we meet.

Thank you for your continued support. All gifts can continue to be sent as you have in the past.
Ethnos360 allows tax deductible receipts on all gifts to our ministry.

Because of HIM,

Afor e

Macon and Katy Hare

Macon Hare 406 Greenland Ct Sanford, FL 32771 macon hare@ntm.org cell (321) 363 2089




735 HERNDON AVENUE
ORLANDO, FL 32803
1407 897 5130
SUMMITCONNECT.ORG

SUMMIT

church

January 5, 2021

Re: Home/Sending Church Status and Change in Role for Macon Hare
From: Summit Church
To: Ethnos 360 HR Department and Macon Hare

This letter is to serve as confirmation that Summit Church is the sending/home church
for Macon and Katy Hare. Macon and Katy have been at Summit forever (in Summit
years) and we have been proud supporters of their work with Ethnos 360 for as long as
we have known them. They have also been significant leaders in our church. Katy
shaped much of how we viewed discipleship as a young church and Macon has served
as a key advisor in how we engage in global missions as a church.

On a personal note, | count Macon and Katy as friends and God has used both of them
to influence my life in significant and lasting ways. Brandy, my wife, still talks about bits
of wisdom Katy shared in a marriage talk years ago, and | have had the privilege of
glimpsing the world of Ethnos 360 through travel with Macon over the years.

Summit Church will be honored to be financial partners in the ministry and lives of
Macon and Katy for as long as God allows us. We are committed to them for who they
are, the call God has on their lives, their decades of devoted ministry, and their
leadership in our church.

We are confident that Macon will continue to accomplish more than a normal human in a
half-time role and fully support the change in status.

If you have any questions or if | can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate
to ask - jparker@summitconnect.org

Sincerely,

-

John Parker
Lead Pastor
Summit Church



